P List Crosswalk Reference Table
P List Item
P1. Adding or lengthening turning lanes (including continuous turning lanes), intersection
improvements,
channelization of traffic, dualizing lanes at intersections and interchanges, or adding or
lengthening bus queue-jumps.

C List

C22/C26

P3. Installation of ramp metering control devices, freeway traffic surveillance and control
systems, motorist aid systems, highway information systems, computerized traffic signalization
systems or roadway lighting. Includes purchase and installation of equipment for Traffic
Operations Centers.

C21/C27

P4. Restoring, replacing, or rehabilitation of culverts, inlets, drainage pipes and drainage
systems, including safety treatments to improve these features.

C25/C26

P5. Preventive maintenance activities such as joint repair, pavement patching, crack sealing,
skid hazard treatments, striping and shoulder repair.

C26

P6. Restoration, rehabilitation or resurfacing of existing pavement; the removal and
replacement of old pavement structure; or changes to the pavement such as installation of
rumble strips.

C26

P8. Railroad crossing elimination by closure and railroad overpass removal within existing rightof- way.
P9. Clear zone safety improvements, such as fixed object removal or relocation.

Notes

C26

P2. Flattening slopes; improving vertical or horizontal alignments.

P7. Upgrading, removal or addition of guardrail, median barrier or impact attenuators.

D List

C4/C26
C22

C4/C22/C27

P10. Screening unsightly areas.

C7

P11. Restoration and rehabilitation of existing bridge structures, including painting, crack
sealing, joint repair, scour repair, scour countermeasures, bridge rail or bearing pad
replacement, seismic retrofit, deck rehabilitation or replacement, or upgrade of bridge end
approaches and guardrail transitions or other minor modifications.

C28

1

P List Crosswalk Reference Table
P List Item
P12. Widening of substandard bridge structures to provide shoulders.

C List

D List

C22/C28

P13. Acquisition of scenic or historic sites.

C10

D6

P14. Preservation of abandoned railway corridors (including the conversion and use thereof for
pedestrian or bicycle trails).

C3

D12

P15. Historic preservation, rehabilitation and operation of historic transportation buildings,
structures, or facilities (including railroad facilities and canals).

C22/C25

P16. Control and removal of outdoor advertising.

C8

P17. Aesthetic treatments and other scenic beautification.

C7

P18. Mitigation of water pollution due to highway runoff.

C25

P19. Maintenance and/or replacement of existing noise barrier panels and/or posts.

C6

P20. Perfection of title for right of way when the subsequent action is in support of an action
that is not otherwise subject to FHWA review under NEPA (note: for Federal land transfers, use
C5 - Transfer of Federal lands pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 317 when the subsequent action is not an
FHWA action [23 CFR 771.117(c)(5)])

C5

P21. Restoration, rehabilitation or replacement of retaining walls or slope protection.

C22

P22. Restoration, rehabilitation or modification of truck escape ramps.

C26

P23. Installation, restoration, rehabilitation or replacement of rockfall mitigation measures.

Notes

C22/C27

P24. Geotechnical and other subsurface investigation.

C24

P25. Installation of communication lines or other quasi-utilities structures along or across a
transportation facility.

C2
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